
LEGAL NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF LIMA 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Lima at a regular meeting of said 
Board held on March 11th, 2025 at 7pm has been rescheduled for March 4th, 2025 at 7pm.  
 
The Board of Trustees will hold a budget workshop on March 25th, 2025 at 6:30pm.  The board may 
conduct other lawful business as deemed necessary at such meeting.  
 
Dated:  February 12th, 2025 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
OF THE VILLAGE OF LIMA 
Elissa Sackett, Village Clerk 
 


